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This is Centre College’s fourth status report in compliance with Federal Regulation from the 
Department of Education pertaining to Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. 

There has been no significant activity since the previous report.  Emergent situations and changes in 
fall term activities due to the ongoing pandemic prevented our committee from resending and 
making decisions for the remainder of our CARES Act funds.  WE will be aiming to accomplish 
that in the first quarter of 2021. 

Respectfully submitted January 10, 2020 by Kevin Lamb, Associate Dean of Admission and 
Financial Aid, Director of Financial Aid.   


